
                           Letter from the senior warden 

 

It is with a sad heart that that I must inform you we are 

canceling or church regathering plans for the time being. 

Bishop Susan Haynes asked me to get with the vestry and 

decide our next move considering the increase in coronavirus 

cases in the tidewater area. It was decided to cancel the 

reopening until the number of cases begins to decline. We will 

continue to live stream morning prayer each week. There were 

some suggestions made about a possible outdoor service, but 

with the lack of a sound system and the noise level from 

Military Hwy, I do not see that being a good possibility. Please 

keep praying for our church and those suffering from this virus. 

We will get through this with God’s Help. Stay safe, hope to see 

you soon. 

Peace and Love 

Bruce Comfort 

Senior Warden 


